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AIRPORT CHRISTMAS PARTY- | hope most of you reading this will be able to join
the Skypark Airport family on Friday, December 4™ for conversation and holiday
cheer. Appetizers and beverages will be served at 6:00 pm, in Hangar A-3. Dinner
will be served at 7:00 pm. Hope to see you there. Set-up for the party will take

place Thursday afternoon beginning at 4pm.

Celebration of John Carmichael’s life — On Sunday December 6" a Celebration of
Life for John Carmichael will take place in hangar A-3 from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. at
Sonoma Skypark. Military Honors will be rendered and a Missing Man Formation
will fly.

AIRPORT HAPPENINGS -

The airport’s Air Sonoma Aviation flight school officially closed at the end of this
November. We are currently looking for flight instructors. Please contact Ron
Price at the airport office (707-996-2100) about any inquiries!

We are happy to introduce Michel Oltramare and his family to Sonoma Skypark!
Michel has purchased hangar N-4 from Dean Thomas. The Oltramares live in

Sonoma with two children and are looking for a plane.

There will be no Young Eagles for December, the program will start again the

second Sunday of January 2016 - always weather permitting.
As always, stay healthy and enjoy the holidays!
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